
Invitation to Bid 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Prosser School District is seeking bids for the installation 
and configuration of a door access project, expanding upon the existing system in 
place.   
 
Existing systems in place:  Avigilon 

Informacast 
 
Sealed bids must be received by April 24, 2024, and mailed to: Prosser School District 
Business Office, 1500 Grant Ave., Prosser, WA 99350. For specifications, site walks, or 
questions, please contact Shawn Cook at shawn.cook@prosserschools.org or (509) 
786-2881, extension 2607. 
 
 
_________________________________​ ​ ​ ______4/8/2024________ 
Dalise Weddle, Director of Business and Operations​ ​ ​ Date 
 
 
Publish in Legal Section: 
Prosser Record Bulletin​ ​ April 10, 2024, and April 17, 2024 
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